
10th Nov
Remembrance Day
Service

14th Year 2 & 3 Safety Circus

15th Arthur Conlon - Artist

16th P&C Meeting

17th
Crazy Socks Day /
Tuckshop / Playgroup

21st Pre-Prep Transition 

27th - 1st Swimming Lessons

5th Swimming Carnival

6th
Rewards / Christmas
Concert / Yr 6 Grad

7th Break Up Day - Slide

8th Clean Up Day / Last Day

94% 
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School News
Remembrance Day
This morning, our year 5&6 students assisted in presenting this year‘s
Remembrance Day service in our ANZAC Day garden area. Please take a moment
tomorrow at 11am to acknowledge our service men &women who died while
serving in wars, conflicts and peacekeeping operations around the world. 
Lest we Forget!

Year 2&3 Safety Circus Excursion
Next Tuesday our year 2 and 3 students are invited to attend the annual Safety
Circus presented by the students of CQU at Walkerston State School. The
performance is sponsored by the Crime Prevention Unit at the Mackay Police
Station and funded by the Mackay Regional Council. 

Arthur Conlon - Indigenous Artist
Arthur will be working with our students (next Wednesday) to create indigenous
artworks on our main pathway, leading into our classrooms.

Crazy Socks Day
Our students are invited to wear their craziest socks on Friday 17th November. A
great way to have some fun showing off our coolest socks!

Pre Prep Transition Morning
Our last Pre-Prep Transition morning will be held on Tuesday 21st November, 8:50
-10am. The uniform shop will be available for families to purchase. We have
received positive numbers for our 2024 prep enrolments. Our enrolment forecast
for the start of the year is currently projected at 31 students, with a fulltime P-2
and a 3-6 class in 2024. 

Swimming Lessons
Swimming lessons at Mirani Swimming Pool will start on Monday 27th November
to Friday 1st December. The Mirani Swimming pool has instructed all PV Schools
that it is compulsory for all students to wear swimming caps during lessons & the
novelty carnival. Swimming caps and goggles may be purchased at the Mirani
Pool or at Rebel Sports. We have found goggles will assist your child in their
swimming lessons.  Swimming consent form will be sent home early next week.
Students will be traveling to the pool via bus. The cost of the bus has been
covered through our Sporting Schools grants. Cost of admission will be covered
by families.

We will again be participating in a fun, novelty event swimming carnival on
Tuesday 5th Dec at the Mirani Pool. Several Pioneer Valley small schools will be
joining us, finishing off with Poppy’s Pizza to conclude the carnival (10:30am—
2pm). This will be a great opportunity for our students to showcase their
swimming skills they have learnt. Parent transport is required for this event. 
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Date Claimer



Last Day of Term - Clean Up Day
On the last day of the term, students will be assisting staff in preparing the school
for the school holidays.

Report Cards
Your child’s semester Two report cards will be sent home on Tuesday 5th
December. If you wish a digital copy please chat to your child’s teacher about this
requirement.
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Eton Booklist—Back to school 2023
This year, MOE office supplies are again offering to collate your child’s booklist if
you are interested. Booklist attached to the newsletter. Please give them a call
49693333 or  alternatively click on the link to order your child‘s supplies for 2024.
Packs can be delivered to the school or collected from the store. 2024 Student
Resource Scheme consent forms will be sent home early in term one, the payment
has been reduced to $90. This covers the cost of student textbooks and online
learning resources.
https://booklist.officebrands.com.au/moe/eton-state-school

End of Year Concert, Awards & Yr 6 Graduation Evening
Our end of year concert, awards and Year 6 graduation evening will be held on
Wednesday 6th December from 6pm to 7:30pm. Our wonderful P&C have
organised wood fired pizzas for our families who attend the night. It will again be
hosted in the multipurpose court area. We will celebrate our year 6 student’s
graduation as part of the night.

Break Up Day —Water Slide (Thursday 7th Dec)
Our amazing P&C have organised once again for our students to have the large
waterslide. This year it will be placed on the grassed area beside the multipurpose
court due to WHS requirements. This is amazing experience for our students to
finish off the year with their friends. Morning tea and lunch will also be provided
by our P&C.



Out and About 
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